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To: Embassy of Iran in Belgium, H.E. Dr. Gholamhossein Dehghani
Subject: Urgent: Stop the execution of Ahmadreza Djalali

Your Excellency,

I have been informed that Iranian-Swedish academic and medical doctor Ahmadreza Djalali, imprisoned in Tehran’s Evin prison, is still at imminent risk of execution. His health extremely deteriorated after being subjected to prolonged solitary confinement, torture and other ill-treatment for more than 20 weeks.

I urgently call on you to do everything in your power to ensure that any plans to execute Ahmadreza Djalali are immediately halted and that his death sentence is quashed. I ask you to immediately release Djalali and accord him an enforceable right to compensation, as per the recommendation of the UN Working Group on Arbitrary Detention in his case. Pending his release, ensure that Ahmadreza Djalali is protected from torture and other ill-treatment, and order a prompt, independent, effective, and impartial investigation into his allegations of torture and other ill-treatment, bringing to justice anyone found responsible in fair trials and without recourse to the death penalty.

Yours sincerely,

(naam en adres)
